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ANNOUNCEMENT FOR 

CYPRUS STOCK EXCHANGE 

DATED 3/9/2025 

 

We hereby inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company shall convene on 

Monday, September 15, 2025, to examine amongst other matters, the six monthly 

unaudited financial results of the Company for the first six months of the year 2025. 

 

 

 
 

Stavros Leptos 

Secretary 

 

 


